March 8, 2022

Mackenzie Reed-Kadow City of Manitowoc 900 Quary St Manitowoc WI 54220-4543

"Give thanks to the Lord for He is good: For His mercy endures forever." -Psalm 136:1

## Dear Mackenzie:

We are reminded that God's love and grace touches every facet of our work at Catholic Charities. Through His good grace and the generosity of disciples we are able to bring His mercy and hope to those in need. We are truly grateful for the beautiful gift in the amount of \$40.00 received 12/31/21 from the Schuette, Wernecke, Wilda, Rank Christmas Fund.

For more than 100 years, Catholic Charities has been caring for the least of our brothers and sisters. This gift will help Catholic Charities be present in greater ways to the poor in the city of Manitowoc. This includes our vision to bring the heart and hands of Jesus to even more of those in need through our transition to new ways to deliver services to people of all races and religions throughout our local community.

Support to Catholic Charities makes a tremendous difference in the lives of so many people. You help us serving all of God's people by bringing them healing, peace, and ultimately to the Kingdom of God. Thank you again for this wonderful gift and for walking with us on this journey.

Peace & Blessings,

Karmen Lemke
Catholic Charities Director

Jarmen Lemke

Catholic Charities of the Diocese of Green Bay, Inc. either did not provide any goods or services in whole or partial consideration for the above contribution or provided only intangible religious benefits. Please keep this letter as your receipt.